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SPDR® S&P 500® ETF TRUST  

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT – CHANGE TO DISTRIBUTION INFORMATION 

PDR Services LLC, the sponsor of the SPDR® S&P 500® ETF Trust (the “Trust”), refers to 

Page S-18 of the prospectus of the Trust registered with the Monetary Authority of Singapore 

on January 29, 2024 which states that the distribution arrangements will be the same for 

holders of units of the Trust in Singapore (who will receive their entitlements through CDP) as 

they are for holders of units of the Trust in the U.S., and wishes to announce that effective May 

28, 2024 (or such other date as established by the SEC as the compliance date for the T+1 

Settlement Cycle pursuant to Rule 15c6-1(a)) (the “Effective Date”), the ex-dividend date for 

holders of units of the Trust in Singapore will move one trading day prior to the ex-dividend date 

for holders of units of the Trust in the U.S. A supplementary prospectus for the Trust reflecting 

the above change in ex-dividend date for holders of units of the Trust in Singapore will be 

lodged with the Monetary Authority of Singapore or or around the Effective Date. 

If any clarification is required, please contact the trustee of the Trust, State Street Global 

Advisors Trust Company, at telephone number +65 6826 7555 or at 

statestreetetfsg@ssga.com during office hours. Investors may obtain a copy of the 

supplementary prospectus for the Trust, when available, at the office of State Street Global 

Advisors Singapore Limited at 168 Robinson Road, #33-01, Capital Tower, Singapore 068912. 

Issued for and on behalf of 

PDR Services LLC

April 30, 2024 

IMPORTANT: This announcement is published for your information only. If you are in any 

doubt about this announcement, you should consult your stockbroker, bank manager, solicitor, 

accountant or other independent advisers. The Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited 

takes no responsibility for the accuracy of any of the statements made or opinions expressed in 

this announcement. 


